
 

SPIRIT NIGHT 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 17TH 

CHICK-FIL-A 5:00 - 8:00 

TRANSPORTATION NEWS 

All transportation changes must go through the front office not the 

teacher. Please email changes to ShanaBlahuta@okaloosaschools.com 

before 2:00 pm the day of the change. If you need to check out your 

student, we ask that you do so before 2:30 as we are getting ready to 

dismiss students after that time. Also, if you pick up your student and they 

    are at lunch, PE or recess they will not have their backpack. The  

    teachers may not be in the class and all doors are kept locked at all  

    times. Please do not drop your children off for school before 8:00 am.  

    There are no adults outside to supervision them.  All of this is in place to  

    help us keep your children safe.   
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9- Students back to school 

12- PTO meeting 3:30 

13- Report Cards available on 

      Focus, PTO PJ day, LAST 

     DAY TO ORDER FIELD DAY  

     SHIRTS (NO LATE ORDERS) 

16- NO School, MLK Day 

17- Honors- 01 @ 9:00,  

       03 @ 1:30, Spirit night at  

      Chick-fil-A 5:00-8:00. 

18- Honors- 02 @ 9:00,  

       04 @ 1:30 

19- Honors- 05 @ 9:00 

24- SAC meeting 3:45  

25- 100th day of school 

27- Valentine’s Gram on sale 

      Thru Feb 10th.  

 

Principal’s Corner 

Welcome Back, Walker Owls!  

We hope you had a wonderful Winter Break and are ready to 

finish the year strong. Today starts the beginning of the 3rd 9 

weeks grading period, with just under 19 weeks remaining of the 

school year. Parents, make sure you log into the FOCUS App to 

check grades for the second quarter! Please make sure to check 

out all the events we have for this month. Read below about 

important safety reminders and of course the ever-popular spirit 

night at Chick-fil-A.  We hope you have a Happy New Year and also 

to see you at our awards ceremonies next week. 

 

 

HONORS ASSEMBLIES 

Tuesday, January 17th 

1st grade @ 9:00 

3rd grade @ 1:30 

 

Wednesday, January 18th 

2nd grade @ 9:00 

4th grade @ 1:30 

 

Thursday, January 19th 

5th @ 9:00 

The second and last order for field day shirt 

will go in on Jan. 13th. THIS IS THE LAST 

DAY TO GUARANTEE THAT YOU 

RECEIVE A SHIRT. Shirts are $10 each. 

Please include the following information 

with your payment; your student’s name, 

teacher’s name, sizes, how many shirts, 

what color (if you know it) and the money. 

All orders must be turned into the front 

office by Noon on that Friday. 

SAFETY FIRST 

How do you 

manage your 

stress? Deep 

breathing, count 

to ten? Do you 

try to meet your 

own 

expectations for 

yourself? Are 

you better day 

than yesterday? 
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